
 

March 19, 2018 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION 

 

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 

Ranking Member 

Committee on the Judiciary 

 

Dear Ranking Member Feinstein:  

 

 Thank you for your letter today.  I already wrote to Senator Leahy earlier today asking 

him to join me in supporting a request for the final report from the career, non-partisan FBI 

Office of Professional Responsibility that reportedly recommended the former Deputy Director’s 

termination. 

  

Members on the Majority side have also expressed interest in seeing the basis for OPR’s 

recommendation as well.  And, unlike the Inspector General’s forthcoming report, the OPR 

recommendation apparently is in final form.  I’ve already asked the Justice Department to 

provide documents forming the basis for its decision, and I welcome your support for that 

request.    

 

Sincerely, 

                                               

     
                                                          Charles E. Grassley 

 

cc:  

 

The Honorable Orrin G. Hatch                                                         

The Honorable Patrick Leahy  

The Honorable Lindsey Graham 

The Honorable Dick Durbin 



The Honorable Mike Lee 

The Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse  

The Honorable Ted Cruz 

The Honorable Amy Klobuchar 

The Honorable Ben Sasse 

The Honorable Chris Coons  

The Honorable Jeff Flake 

The Honorable Richard Blumenthal 

The Honorable Mike Crapo 

The Honorable Mazie Hirono  

The Honorable Thom Tillis 

The Honorable Cory Booker 

The Honorable John Kennedy 

The Honorable Kamala Harris  

  

 

  


